

то:	CHAIR AND MEMBERS PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE
FROM:	G. KOTSIFAS, P. ENG. DIRECTOR, DEVELOPMENT AND COMPLIANCE AND CHIEF BUILDING OFFICIAL
SUBJECT:	DELEGATION OF AUTHORITY APPOINTMENT OF DEPUTY CHIEF BUILDING OFFICIAL MEETING ON JULY 16, 2012

## **RECOMMENDATION**

That, on the recommendation of the Director, Development and Compliance and Chief Building Official, the <u>attached</u> proposed by-law **BE INTRODUCED** at the Municipal Council meeting on July 24, 2012 to amend By-law No. B.-92-16 entitled "A by-law to appoint the Chief Building Official and Inspectors under the *Building Code Act, 1992*, as amended, for the purposes of enforcement of the said Act", to add one additional Deputy Chief Building Official in order to ensure continuity of service.

## PREVIOUS REPORTS PERTINIENT TO THIS MATTER

None.

## **BACKGROUND**

The role of the Chief Building Official was recently expanded as a result of recent corporate restructuring initiatives. In examining utilization of staff as a result of the recent restructuring, it became evident that there would be merit in adding an additional Deputy Chief Building Official in order to ensure continuity of service in the event that the current Chief Building Official and Deputy Chief Building Official were not available. The <a href="https://example.com/attached-no-service-no-servi

PREPARED AND RECOMMENDED BY:		
G. KOTSIFAS, P. ENG. DIRECTOR OF BUILDING CONTROL AND CHIEF BUILDING OFFICIAL		

## Attach

y:/shared/building/rep&rec/s/2012/delegation of authority